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As a voting citizen of Oregon, I strongly oppose HB 3076.  This bill just additional 

burdens on small businesses that are already heavily regulated through the federal 

program that requires all firearms businesses to be licensed.  In my opinion the 

House is attempting to add additional layers of red tape in another attempt to 

eliminate the sales of firearms in Oregon and infringe upon our 2nd Amendment 

rights as US Citizens!  HB 3076 will do nothing to enhance public safety it will only 

harm law-abiding businesses and citizens.  Use common sense and vote no on HB 

3076. 


